
 
 

 

Postdoctoral Position at the Brain and 
Mind Institute 

 

Drs. Penny MacDonald and Adrian Owen are 

recruiting a post-doctoral fellow who has experience 

in fMRI data acquisition and analysis as well as in 

conducting cognitive research. The successful 

candidate will collaborate on projects aimed at 

understanding cognitive deficits in 

neurodegenerative diseases such as Parkinson’s 

disease and their neural underpinnings. Interested 

individuals are invited to send an application to Ms. 

Dawn Pavich (dpavich@uwo.ca), attention Dr. 

Penny MacDonald. 

 


